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We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you! BNA has officially received
approval from CMHC for our next phase of housing, set for 2025/2026. Phase 6 will
include Lots 96, 97, and 98 on Grand Bay Road, and we couldn’t be more excited to see
our vibrant community continue to grow.

As a progressive and dynamic community, we are proud of the incredible talent and
dedication our members bring. Together, we create a warm and inviting environment
that truly embodies the spirit of Sand Point. This new housing phase is an opportunity
for even more families to enjoy the sweet living that our community has to offer.

We invite all community members interested in becoming part of this journey to reach
out! If you would like to apply for one of these homes or simply want to learn more
about the process, please contact our housing coordinator, Paulette Facca, at
pfacca@bnafn.ca.

Let’s come together to build a bright future for Sand Point, filled with opportunities
and connections. We can’t wait to hear from you!

Warm regards,
Bingwi Neyaashi Anishinaabek

Duplex Rental
We are excited to announce that a 3-bedroom, 1-bathroom duplex will be available for 
rent this winter! Located at Lot 81A West Copper Thunderbird Road, this is a great 
opportunity for anyone interested in a cozy living space.

If you’re interested in renting the duplex, please send your expression of interest to 
Paulette Facca at pfacca@bnafn.ca.

CMHC Housing Phase 6
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